
  

FINAL MEETING WITHIN THE WORLD BANK
SUPERVISORY MISSION
07.05.2021 11:01  

  

  

Representatives of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs held several
meetings with the World Bank representatives on 19-21 April 2021, as well as final meeting on 5 May
2021. Due to the circumstances caused by covid-19 pandemic, all meetings were held via electronic
communication channels.

At the end of the meeting, it was expressed big satisfaction with achieved results and given support to the
entity geodetic administrations for further realization of strategic goals especially of the harmonization
between land registry and cadastral data, which is a priority activity.

It was also discussed the possibility of Project extending after the 31 July 2022 which is the currently
defined completion of the project.
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